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DOLLAR TREE CELEBRATES NEW LOCATION OPENING IN SUFFOLK 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (March 18, 2025) Suffolk Economic Development is thrilled to 

celebrate the grand opening of a new Dollar Tree at 1825 Holland Road at 8:30 a.m. 

on March 20, 2025.  

Following the ribbon-cutting ceremony, attendees will have the opportunity to explore 

the store. Store Manager Angela Boykins invites the community to come out and meet 

her staff, whom she calls “the dream team!” The store's operating hours will be from 9 

a.m. to 9 p.m. Monday through Sunday.  

For more information, call 757-774-5650 or visit www.dollartree.com.  
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